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Subject: Communication sponsored by Alder Taft, on behalf of the Human Resources Benefits
Manager, requesting to add United Healthcare as a pet insurance provider.

Recommendation of the Finance and Personnel Committee on 04-10-2023: To approve United
Healthcare as a pet insurance provider for City of Racine employees.

Fiscal Note: No fiscal impact to the City.  Employee pays premium directly to vendor.
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